
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Combined Authority 
Pathfinder House 

St Marys Street, Huntingdon 
PE29 3TN 

28th May 2025 

 

 

Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information request ref CA429 

Thank you for your request for information which was received on 27th May 2025. 

Request 

1. Does the council currently have a formal contract in place for fire door inspections across:
a) its housing stock (including general needs and supported housing); and
b) its corporate estate (e.g. offices, schools, libraries, leisure centres)?

2. If a contract is in place:
 What is the name of the supplier or suppliers appointed to deliver fire door inspections?  
 What is the scope of the contract? (e.g. number of properties, estimated number of doors, 
 property types covered) 
 What is the contract duration, including start and end dates and any extension options? 
 What is the pricing structure — including the current rate per door inspection? 
 Was this contract awarded via a framework or dynamic purchasing system? If so, which  
 one? 

3. If no contract is in place:
 Are there any plans to tender for a formal fire door inspection contract within the next 12 
 months? 

Response 

We do not hold this information. 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 
relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 
to us via our contact us email address:  democratic.services@cambridgeshirepeterborough-
ca.gov.uk  or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 
Authority, 2nd Floor, Pathfinder House, St Mary’s Street, Huntingdon, Cambs PE29 3TN 
within 40 days of the date of this letter.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
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be contacted via their complaints portal FOI and EIR complaints | ICO or writing to the 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, 
SK9 5AF 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 
internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Sophie Purvis 
Data Protection and Information Governance Assistant 

https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-complaints/



